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Private Bag X828, PRETORIA, 0001, Civitas Building, Pretoria 

 
Reference: 2021/03/05/EDP/01 

As indicated in circulars issued in September and October 20201, the EML Clinical Guide application 
is currently being re-platformed. This has resulted in users being unable to access the Standard 
Treatment Guidelines (STGs) and Essential Medicines List (EML) through the application. However, 
information was provided on how to access the STGs and EML using other platforms  
 
Re-platforming of the EML Clinical Guide application is nearly complete and it is anticipated that 
Android users will be able to access the application in March 2021. The Apple iOS version will be 
available shortly thereafter. 
 
 
      The application will be freely available for download as follows: 
 

 Go to "App Store" on iPhones or "Google Play Store" on Android phones  
 Search for "S.A. CLINICAL GUIDELINES AND EML"; 

 Click on the install tab;  
 Click 'open' to gain access to the application.  

 
 
Please note that printed, PDF and mobile application formats of the guideline have been accepted 
and recognised by the National Department of Health as official versions of the guideline. We would 
like to thank you for your patience during this time and will provide further information once the 
application can be accessed. 
 
Kindly share this communication with all relevant stakeholders. 
 
Queries may be submitted via e-mail to: SAEDP@health.gov.za  
 

Kind regards 
 

 
 
MS K JAMALOODIEN 
DIRECTOR: AFFORDABLE MEDICINES 
DATE: 09 September 2021 
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